
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
The rampant problems that has plagued the aged computer system, combined with absolute ignorance 
and incompetence from the Oregon Unemployment Department has cost the people who are struggling 
way too much stress and anxiety. 
 
The problems with our system should have fixed ages ago. The fact that it wasn't shows malicious 
incompetence that can never be forgotten nor forgiven.  
 
Months ago, the people in charge promised that the waiting week would be waived. That had not 
happened. We are told that it may not happen before the deadline of the end of the year. This also 
shows malicious incompetence that can never be forgiven nor forgotten. 
 
We don't know when, or should I say if, the extra $300 a week will be paid. 
 
We don't know this because we are not kept updated. The citizens of the State of Oregon deserve to be 
updated, constantly. We deserve to know what is going on. How much work is being done? How much 
further is there to go? What is the State of Oregon working on first? Is there an estimated day to get this 
completed? What will happen if the State of Oregon fails to meet the deadlines? 
 
We deserve answers. Real answers. People are struggling way too much. 
 
Thank you, 
Greg Cyrus  
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